
Dear Parents, 
It has been a very busy week in kindergarten!  The kids are reading and 
writing and getting ready for Thanksgiving!  We have a few turkey 
projects in the making, and we are very excited about our upcoming 
Thanksgiving luncheon on the 21st!   

We continue to practice our math facts, both addition and subtraction.  
We are practicing how to “count on” from a given number, learning to 
count by 5’s and 10’s, and finding numbers on a hundreds chart.  We 
have been working in our “I Am Special” book, and practicing our best 
handwriting.  We have been reading about Mary, Joseph and the birth 
of Jesus in order to prepare for Advent, which begins on December 1 
this year.   

We have lost 3 teeth in kindergarten this november!  
Congratulations to Connor, Kate and Clara!  Connor and 
Clara pulled their teeth out on their own during school, and 
the kids were all very excited! 
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Charity Day 
Our next Charity Day will be 

next Monday, the 11th. 
In lieu of a monetary 

donation, we are asking for a 
can/box of food so that we 

can help feed the hungry for 
Thanksgiving.



The kids are doing a fabulous job with their reading and spelling skills!  
We will practice the following words for the weeks of November 11 and 
November 18. 
 

Have a wonderful fall 
weekend!  

Ms. DeWitt  
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com

St. Charles Borromeo School  
is a Catholic Community of  

Faith, Academics and Service for All.

Spelling Words 

bet    set    wet 
net    yet    get 
jet    met    let
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